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NAMMCO Working group on By-catch, entanglements and live strandings (BYCELS)
November 30, 2018 at 09:00 hrs, the Greenlandic Representation, Copenhagen 
Draft annotated agenda 
1. Opening procedure
a. Adoption of agenda and review of documents
2. Follow up from last meeting

· Overview table

· Guidelines 
3. Future workplan

4. Election of officers

5. Next meeting

6. AOB


List of Documents

NAMMCO/BYCELS-2018-02/01:
Annotated agenda and list of documents

NAMMCO/BYCELS-2018-02/02:
Overview of by-catch, entanglement and strandings 
in NAMMCO

NAMMCO/BYCELS-2018-02/03: 
Norwegian guidelines on entanglement
� From the report of the last meeting: 





The meeting agreed that the aim should be to develop a set of NAMMCO guidelines that would function as advice for member countries. 





The meeting identified and agreed on the following action plan: 





1. To make an overview of the extent of bycatch, entanglement and disentanglement and live strandings, including dead strandings in the member countries. To this end, the Secretariat will make a standardised table for the member countries to fill in. A starting point will be to look at the work done by the NAMMCO Work Group on by-catch.   





2. To review IWC guidelines and others (Norwegian guidelines) on by-catch, including entanglement and disentanglement and live strandings with the aim of identifying procedures and actions for recommendation to NAMMCO members – make a practical guideline on how to tackle the problems. Greenland raised the issue of developing easily accessible guidelines for practical use for wildlife officers and hunters.





4. The Secretariat to inform relevant networks on the existence of BYCELS and ensure that NAMMCO is in the information loop on matters of interest to BYCELS.  





� Kathrine Ryeng was elected chair for the first meeting without any time period. No vice-chair was identified pending the outcome of FAC’s development of a rotation plan for officers in the various committees in NAMMCO. 





It is anticipated that the FAC will agree on a rotation plan at its meeting 26 and 27 November and this will give directions for the chairmanship in all committees, BYCELS included.   





